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Customer
Advisory

22" Jun 2018
WK27 TP1 Vessel Blank Sailing Notice

Dear Valued Customer,

We hereby inform you that WK27 TP1 service vessel MSC SAO PAULO voyage 826N which
was planned to depart from Shanghai on 2", Jul 2018 will have a blank sailing due to
vessel schedule adjustment, please find the specific arrangements below:

All the cargo are destined for or transshipped via Prince Rupert, please book on TP9
service vessel SANTA BARBARA voyage 826N which is estimated to depart from Shanghai
on 4%, Jul 2018. And then connecting TP8 service GUSTAV MAERSK voyage 827N at the
Busan ports to the original destination.

All the cargo are destined for or transshipped via Vancouver and Seattle, please book on
TP9 service vessel SANTA BARBARA voyage 826N which is estimated to depart from
Shanghai on 4%, Jul 2018 to the destination.

Please arrange your cargo gate-in with discharge codes on booking confirmation and the
related deadline of new vessel.

If you have already booked, please pay attention to the newly released booking
confirmation.

If you have not booked yet, please use the new vessel voyage on your booking request.
Please pay attention to the newly released booking confirmation.

If there are any changes, we will meanwhile notify you.

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service
representatives.

Thank you very much for your everlasting support and cooperation.

With kind regards,

Maersk (China) Shipping Co., Ltd. Shanghai Branch
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